
Dear parents/carers 

We were thrilled to welcome Mrs Andrews back into school on Monday and Tuesday.  She is making an excellent 

recovery and hopes to be back with us full time in September. She has missed all the children so much and was 

very excited to see them again and hear all their news.  She is looking forward to coming to our end of year 

performance of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory next week. 

Sadly we will be saying goodbye to Miss Chiara Simpson next week as she explores pastures new. We wish her lots 

of luck with her new adventures and send our thanks for all her hard work at OWLS.  We would like to welcome 

Miss Carla Vickers and Miss April Cole who will be working at OWLS next term.   

As we approach the final week of term, I would like to say thank you to all our school families for the support they 

have shown during this academic year. It has been an action packed year with lots of fantastic learning 

opportunities.  

We hope you all have a wonderful summer. 

Mrs Honey 
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House Party 

On Monday afternoon, we had a fantastic House Party with the children 

enjoying three fun activities:  Biscuit decorating,  A Mocktail Party and 

Bench Ball competition.  All three houses have worked hard all year 

following our school values so it was a pleasure to see them rewarded and 

having so much fun. 

KS2 SATS RESULTS 

We are delighted to report that our year 6 pupils have received fantastic results.  100% of pupils reached expected 

level in both reading and maths and 85% in reading, maths and writing combined. All the staff are so proud of 

them and hope they have a lovely weekend celebrating. 



 

Upcoming Events: 

Sun Class Performances: Wednesday 19th July 2pm and 

6:30pm 

Leavers Day out in Leeds: Thursday 20th July  

Leavers Assembly: Friday 21st July 1pm 

 

School closes at 2pm on Friday 21st July 

OWLS Vacancy 

All Saints currently has a vacancy for an assistant at our before and after school club on a Wednesday and Thurs-

day.  If you know of anyone who may be interested in this post please send them our way! 

School meal provider 

From September our school meal service will be provided by a very experienced school catering company called 
Aspins. Food will still be freshly cooked in the kitchen and children will be able to choose what they would like 
each day in the morning. Menus will be sent out before the end of term. 

All Saints Church Services: 

July 

Sunday 16 July 8.30am Holy Communion BCP  

11.00 am Family Worship  

Coffee served from 10.30am  

Thursday 20 July 7.30pm The King’s Men Concert  

Sunday 23 July 11.00 am Parish Eucharist  

With Sunday Club  

Coffee served from 10.30am  

Payments on Parentpay 

Please ensure any debt on Parentpay for your child’s lunches and wrap around care is cleared before the end of 

term and going forward please regularly check that these are topped up.  


